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Directive 10 
 
What a strange year it has been! Who would have thought we would be unable to be together for 

such a long time? I’m sure you have missed being together as much as I have. 
 

This is my last directive as your diocesan past-president. It is going to take a while to get used to 
not being a part of the London diocesan executive after serving on the executive for 21 years. 
However, we must all move on and make room for new voices and ideas. 

 
With the pandemic we have been kept away from our churches. If your copy of your councils 
instructed vote is not available to you as it is at the church, please send me an email at 

angelapellerin@gmail.com and I will be happy to scan and send you a copy. You will need this to 
vote at the virtual annual meeting in April. 

 
Some of your councils were able to plant a tree in honour of the League’s 100th anniversary. If so, 
please send a copy of any pictures you took of the event to Rebecca McCarrell, who will be the 

new past-president and historian. 
 

May our Lady of Good Counsel continue to bless you in all you do. 
 
Angela 
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